
Rocco Andreozzi
Portland 
LD 1897
My name is Rocco Andreozzi, and I am a co-founded of Atlantic Farms. We are an 
employee owned sun grown cannabis company, that has operated in the medical and 
adult use programs over the last 6 years. I am in full support of LD 1897, as I am Sun 
Grown cultivator, and believe it is critical that we ensure sun grown cultivation 
continues to be staple parts of the programs here in Maine. The sustainability, less 
energy use, and beneficially cannabinoids produced under the sun are all reasons to 
support this bill. Sun grown Cannabis is better for Maine. 
Thank you  


